
 
                                                                                                                                                       
6th March 2023 
 
The PA Committee would like to thank the Strandhill National School 
Community for the fantastic turnout and overwhelming support to the table 
Quiz on Saturday 4th March. Once again, as a community, we highlighted the 
importance of the school for us, and more importantly we reaffirmed our 
commitment to supporting our children. 
 
After expenses, we managed to raise €2,214.60 at the event. Together with the 
funds raised so far through the Halloween Disco (€1,000) and the iDonate Page 
(currently at €2,260) as parents we have raised a total of €5.474.60! This 
substantial contribution moves us closer to the target of €10,000 for the 
playground enhancement fund.  
 
So, thanks again for your very generous support and positive contribution to our 
school. We look forward to your continued support as we work towards our 
fundraising target for the enhancement of a second play area in our school - 
Scoil Asicus Naofa. 
 
                                                                                                                                             
Go raibh maith agat! 
                                                                                                                                                        
PA Committee 
 


